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19th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for all the support that you provided your child with in order to complete their Summer 
Home Learning. We were extremely impressed with what we have seen! 
 
This year, Home Learning expectations each week includes: 

 Nuggets on Maths Flex (4 for Y4, 5 for Y5 and 6 for Y6) 
 Reading at least 3 times a week – yourself or your child will need to record this in 

their planner on the pages provided 
 Quiz once their AR book is complete 
 Complete the handwriting task in their handwriting book using black pen 
 Contribute towards their Science project (deadlines are available on google classroom) 
 Use Times Tables Rockstar (TTRS) for approximately 15 minutes 

 
Home Learning can be started on a Saturday and must be completed by Friday 7.30 am. Your 
child’s handwriting book must be returned to school on a Friday with their handwriting task 
completed. 
 
Please can you sign your child’s planner weekly and write ‘All Complete’ in the ‘Home 
Learning comments’ box once their Home Learning is complete. Their planner must be in school 
on a Friday also.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Four winning classes will be chosen at random each Friday for a Home Learning reward. Children 
who have not completed all tasks will not be able to take part in the rewards. To help you monitor 
this also, a reminder sticker will be put in your child’s planner if an aspect of Home Learning has not 
been completed.  
 

https://twitter.com/MillbrookJunior
https://www.instagram.com/millbrookjuniorschool/
https://www.facebook.com/Millbrook-Junior-School-107042785205530


 
 

  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Home Learning rewards will consist of: scooters/sport activity on a Friday afternoon, have the 
opportunity to play football and use the trim during lunchtimes the following week. Children that go 
above and beyond with their Home Learning may be selected for a visit to ‘The Hut’ with Mrs 
Warren. 
 
The Reading Hub and Computing Hub are available during lunch times to support your child with 
Home Learning if it is required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to working closely with you this year to support your child as much as possible with 
the completion of their Home Learning. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you need any 
further support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Abigail Claypole 
Home Learning Lead 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


